
Prep School Drop Off
(Prep School Gate, Back Road)
08:50 - 09:00 P1 & P2
08:40 - 08:50 P3 & P4
08:30 - 08:40 P5
No Parking Please - Drop & Go

Junior School Drop Off
(Junior School Gate)
J1 08:40 - 08:50
J2 08:30 - 08:40
No Parking Please - 
Drop & Go

Senior School Drop Off
(Mylne Avenue Car Park)
FI, II & III 08:40 - 08:50
FIV, V & VI 08:30 - 08:40
No Parking Please - Drop & Go
Please observe the one-way flow

Parents who wish to accompany their child to school should park away from the school site and walk.
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TEMP TENTS
T1 - Junior
T2 - Senior (and all pre 08:30 arrivals)
T3 - Senior 
T4 - Prep
Senior Pupils arriving late (after 9am) will 
have their temperature taken at reception 
when they sign in. 
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This plan aims to avoid large groups of pupils arriving at school at the same time, improve the flow of traffic around the school, and dissuade groups of parents from gathering in or around the school grounds. We 
understand that for families with children in multiple year groups, the different drop-off times will be a challenge, but we do ask you to respect them where possible.
If you wish to park and walk to school with your child please arrive early and park away from the school site. Please respect physical distancing and do not congregate with other parents on or around the school 
site and please do not park on any of the roads that are immediately adjacent to the school. We would very much like to encourage an anti-clockwise, one-way system around the roads that run adjacent to the 
school, with unofficial ‘drop and go’ zones, in order to improve the flow of traffic. No parent should be driving on to the school site. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.


